MCGILL UNIVERSITY

FACULTY OF APPLIED SCIENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN MONTREAL, Novro 17 tho 1925.

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., LL.D.,
Prineipal,
MeGill University.
Dear Sir Arthur,

With respect to the Annual Meeting of the Ameriecan
Association for the Advaneement of Seience in Kansas City, I find
that none of our Engineering or Chemistry people intend to g0
sinee there will be other meetings nearer at hand which will be
of more interest to them.

Dr. Eve. however, is planning to g0, and I would
suggest that he might be officially aubhorized as a representative.
Another member of the Physics staff, possibly Bieler or Xeys, would
like to go, but hesitate on aceount of the expense.As very little
has so far been spent out of our Faculty appropriation I should be

glad ,with your approval, to help out to some extent.

Yours faithfully,
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Dean.




